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Another year is here, and we’re hoping that some familiar activity can resume and our lives 

adjust to a new normal, whatever that may be.  We would like to host some events in 

2021 and get our social calendar activated again.  To that end, we have signed contracts 

with the Edgewater Hotel in Laughlin, Nevada for the annual Laughlin Reunion in October.  

Getting together with old friends that have moved away to warmer places has always been 

fun and a little vacation in Nevada in October might be fun.  We will have more to report 

on this event as the year progresses. 

Unfortunately, lunches and dinners are still on hold until the politicians can figure out who 

takes the credit for saving us.  Masks and vaccinations are now the priority and we hope 

we all do the appropriate things to insure our health. 

Members should all have received the 2021 Roster by now.  If you have not received your 

roster make sure your dues are paid and let us know if there are any problems. 

Pension Board meetings are still virtual.  Laura Hall has done a great job in staying on top 

of problems and nothing has gotten out of hand during this past year.  We are always 

monitoring the situation so if you notice any problems let us know. 

We hope you all stay healthy and safe.  Let us know if there is anything, we can help you 

with.  Stay tuned for additional information about Laughlin and any lunches and dinners 

we might be able to sponsor. 


